
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 Brooklyn Inland Wetlands Commission  

Regular Meeting 

September 10, 2019 

6:00 p.m.  

 

 

The regular meeting of the Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourse Commission to be held 

Tuesday, September 10, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South 

Main Street has been cancelled. The meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday, September 24, 

2019, 6:00 p.m., same meeting place.   

 

 

 

Jeffrey Arends 

Chairman  

 


